
Dear friends, 

 

This past year has been a time of re-connecting - with communities and colleagues, cousins and 

classmates, and even the cats at the park who carried us through some of the most difficult days of the 

pandemic. While the world is fraught with violence and upheaval, we give thanks for the Spirit of Hope, 

Peace, Love, and Joy that we find in our many connections, not the least of which is you! Thank you for 

joining with us and accompanying our partners from afar in this journey to becoming a world fit for all 

children. 

 

Merry Christmas  and Happy New Year, 

 

Jed, Jenny and Thiago 

 

Jed Koball (he/him/él) 

Joining Hands Catalyst for Extractive Industries, Human Rights and the Environment 
Lima, PERU 


